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PARENT  
needs to 
write a 
letter or 
talk to 
child’s 
principal 
about 
need  to 
look into 
any 
concerns. 
 

 

TEACHER 
or staff  
write 
letter or 
talk to 
child’s 
principal if 
notice any 
concerns. 

REFERRAL 

Within 15 
calendar days, 
the school 
then 
schedules a 
meeting with 
the parent to 
determine 
what the 
concerns are.   

If evaluations 
are needed, 
then the 
parent must 
sign a consent 
form.  The 
content and 
date of any 
given tests will 
be explained 
to the parent.  

Parent has  
the right to 
refuse 
referral. 

  EVALUATIONS 

Only certain tests, 
pending on the 
concerns of the 
child, will be given.  
The following are a 
sample of potential 
tests. 

-Academic 
i.e. child struggling 
with reading 
 
-Behavioral 
i.e. child being a 
bully on the bus 
 
-Cognitive 
i.e. child not 
understanding 
classroom 
instruction 
 
-Social/Emotional 
i.e. child appears to 
be isolated with no 
friends 
 
-Transition 
i.e. child needs help 
becoming a 
working adult 

ELIGIBILITY 

NO services are 
needed for child. 

Concern does not 
interfere with 
child’s learning  
or access to 
education.  
 

ELIGIBILITY 

YES, a need may 
exist for child to 
receive  special 
services or 
instruction. 

      IEP MEETING 

Meet to talk about 
needs of child and 
come up with a plan to 
start special education 
services.   
Parent to give 
permission or refusal 
for services to start. 
 
A parent is considered 
an equal member of 
this IEP team.  A 
parent’s 
understanding of the 
child’s needs and 
strengths is very 
important. 
 
Be sure to ask 
questions if not 
understanding the 
information. 
 
A parent will receive a 
copy of the test results 
and IEP.  It is good to 
keep this information 
stored. 
 
Records can be 
requested at any time 
though.   
 
Services must begin 
within 60 days of 
initial consent (when 
parent signs 
permission for 
evaluations to start. 
 

       

IEP REVIEWS 

At least once a year, a 
review takes place to 
see if any changes are 
needed. 

However, these 
reviews can be held 
more often.  A parent 
or staff can request  
additional IEP 
reviews, if needed. 

 

Triennial IEP or Re-
evaluation meetings 
occur every three 
years and may 
include new tests to 
see if the child has 
made any progress 
and if services need 
to be changed. 


